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PCN486: Insource Rocker Bezel Molding  
Issue Date: February 28th, 2024 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
This notice is to inform you of the insourcing of a component affecting selected Littelfuse items that you 
have purchased.  
 
Description of the Change: 

 
Reason for The Change: 
 

 
Effective Date of the Change:   

 
What You Need to Do: 

 
If you have any questions, please contact your Customer Service or Inside Sales Representative. We 
appreciate your business and our continued partnership. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Luisa Cuevas 
 

Luisa Cuevas 
Associate Product Manager 
Littelfuse Commercial Vehicle Products 

We will be insourcing the molding operation for the Bezel utilized in certain Rocker Switches. The part 
numbers affected by this change are mentioned in the attached list.  

 Littelfuse is insourcing the mold to improve supply chain consistency. 

This will be conducted as a running change, effective no later than the end June 2024. 

No action is required on your behalf. Based on our analysis, this change is considered low risk and will 
not affect fit, form, or function of the products. 


